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12 April 2018

K.l Davis
fyi-request-7373-86de1b86@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear K | Davis

| refer to your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), dated 5 March for
“all official information held by the Ministry that relates to the $1 million dollar audio
digitisation project undertaken by Sound Archives/Film Archive/Nga Taonga.”

The information you have requested is enclosed.
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this

decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at
gareth.chaplin@mch.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

" Gareth Chaplin—
Acting Manager, Sector Performance



